
 
 

POCATELLO FIRE DEPARTMENT 
INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF FIREFIGHTERS 

LOCAL #187 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

CITY OF POCATELLO, IDAHO 
 

AUGUST 2, 2021 – 1:30 P.M. 
 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
 

In-person attendance remains limited.  
Due to COVID-19 guidelines, 

social distancing measures are still recommended and in place. 
 

INDIVIDUALS ARE ENCOURAGED, BUT NOT REQUIRED,  
TO WEAR MASKS/FACE COVERINGS. 

 

Notice is hereby given that management of the Pocatello Fire 
Department and the International Association of Firefighters, 
Pocatello Firefighters Local #187 will meet on Monday, August 2, 
2021, at 1:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 911 North 7th 

Avenue, to discuss development of a policy document defining the 
terms and conditions of the agreed upon 48/96 work schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
City Hall and the Council Chambers are accessible to persons with disabilities.  Program 
access can be provided upon three (3) days’ notice by contacting the ADA Office at 208-
234-6248 or 5815 South 5th Avenue, Pocatello. 
 


